
Weekly HAM Update	 April 12-16, 2021

Reminder: entry and exit into pool will be at side door, near 
diving boards. This change started immediately, on Wednesday, 
4/7/2021. Apologies for not reaching out to everyone on this 
change. 


Salvador Perez: I will be handing out a survey asking everyone 
about the upcoming opportunity to return to our ‘home-base.’ I 
will be asking about preferred times and days. Seems like pool 
managers may be giving us first dibs to schedule ourselves 
before or around public swim scheduling. I do not know when 
they plan to open, lots of factors involved getting that place up 
and running on regular daily basis. 

Although; HAMasters has been given an opportunity to swim 
one day - Monday, 4/12/2021, same time. Not sure if there may 
be other opportunities. Big reason for this offer may be due to 
the UK Olympic Triathlon Team training there in the mornings in 
April. 


Workout fees: can now be paid on deck with credit card chip, 
magnetic strip, Apple or Google pay; plus transaction fees. I am 
still on a bit of learning curve working with this - but it is truly 
easy. Workout fees can also be paid with check or cash, placed 
in envelope with name and payment amount on front. 


Lastly: Thank you for your flexibility with new GCCC lane 
scheduling and pod assignments. Each week our lanes will be 
shifting up and down the pool. This week we will be back in the 
deep end; Lanes 1-4. Continue checking website roster and pod 
assignments, cancel as needed, check roster, or email me, if you 
want to pick up an additional swim day. Checking in with me is 
helpful so I can make sure we have appropriate compatible pod 
assignments. 


